Tuesday, 1st December, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Great News!

Due to the change in Covid 19 restrictions we now can have 2 guests, per family, attend our Graduation Liturgy celebration and award ceremony. These will take place in the church at 11.30 till approximately 12.45 on Thursday, 10th of December. Following the completion of the liturgy in the church, we will have the speeches and the awards for the graduating students.

The outline of the amazing activities the Year 6 students will be involved in is as follows...

- BBQ Breakfast
- Games
- Morning Tea
- End Of Year Liturgy in the Church
- Ceremony Certificates and Speeches
- Lunch
- Art
- Afternoon Tea
- Art

Students are asked to wear free dress on the day. We will also be giving them the opportunity to get changed into their Graduation Ceremony clothes to reflect the significance of the occasion. We are going to film the Liturgy and Graduation Ceremony and where possible other activities throughout the day. This will be uploaded and a link sent to you. Thank you for your understanding and support,

Justin Barry, Margaret Van Der Peet, Belinda Coggin, Tess Haddock and Camille Rossouw